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MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

Looking for a weekend away, for just the two of you? 
 

A Marriage Encounter Weekend offers you this experience. It’s 
a time to renew your relationship, away from the everyday  
distraction of life. It’s an opportunity to strengthen your  
communication and promote greater intimacy in your life  
together.  You don’t need a Marriage Encounter Weekend, but 
you DESERVE one. “Discover Each Other Again”, more deeply,  
honestly and warmly. 
 

The 2015-16 weekend retreat options are: 
November 4-6 at the Norbertine Center for Spirituality in DePere, 
March 24-26 at the Norbertine Center for Spirituality in DePere, 
April 29-30 at the Norbertine Center for Spirituality in DePere.   
 

For more information, contact: 
Sue & Dennis Amtmann  
(920) 544-5166  
RegistrationCouple@GBME.org or visit 
www.gbme.org. 

“PAVE THE WAY TO PRAYER” 
 

 
Our Prayer Bricks have arrived and  
are installed in the Prayer Garden. 

 
Please stop by and see how your brick 

enhances the Garden. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you again for supporting/
remembering your loved ones  

and Nativity Parish. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
25TH ANNIVERSARY 

 
The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store - 
East is celebrating 25 years at its  
current location at: 

 

920 Weise Street, Green Bay!  
 

We have lots of fun events planned 
through the month of September to kick off  

a year of celebration.  
 
Please like us on Facebook at: 

 www.facebook.com/SVDPGB  
so you don’t miss out on any of the excitement!!! 
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CAPS OF LOVE 
HEAR YE, HEAR YE, HEAR YE... WE NEED YOUR HELP 

FOR THIS GREAT CAUSE! MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

We are back sorting caps for “Caps of Love” but we need your 
help. What a nice way to meet people and have great  
conversation and help the handicap children from money  
received from these caps. 
 

We need men and women to help us sort caps. It is real easy. We 
have about eight barrels full that need to be sorted and we  
desperately need your help to get caught up or you may take 
them home to sort at your convenience. 
 

We will start our sorting on Monday, September 12, 19, and 26 
at 9:30 am - 1:30 pm in Bona Hall.  If you can only work a cou-
ple of hours that would be just fine, please come. 
 

Call Judy at 499-3248 or email jschroeder1199@gmail.com and 
let me know if you are available.  
 

WON’T YOU PLEASE CONSIDER.   
THANK YOU!  

Remember: “Many hands make light work.” 
 
 

We are still accepting all 
CLEAN caps, especially those 

from water, soda, 
 juice and milk. 

2016-2017 
 2nd Fridays for Seniors 

 

Sponsored  By 
Nativity of Our Lord Parish and             
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish    

RSVP ~ 499-5156      
 RSVP ~ 499-1546 

     
Join us for Mass at 9:00 am followed by 
a continental breakfast & presentation 

 
 

September 9  Lynette Schiefer 
Nativity of  Lyndahl Funeral Home  
Our Lord  Topic:  “Pre-Planning” 
 

October 14     TBA  
St. Elizabeth 
Ann Seton 
     
November 11   Unity Hospice   
Nativity of     Topic: “Hospice 101” 
Our Lord 
 
December 14    Green Bay Diocese 
St. Elizabeth      Topic: “Genesis, The First 
Ann Seton      Soap Opera” 
 
January 13      Ashwaubenon Choir 
Nativity of      Presenter:  
Our Lord         Theresa Schroepfer 
 
February 10      Jesus of Nazareth 
St. Elizabeth      before Creeds and  
Ann Seton      Doctrines were written 
           Presenter: Diann Wimmer 
 
March 10      HSHS St. Mary’s Hospital 
Nativity of      Topic: Acute Spine Health 
Our Lord      Talk about signs and  
       Symptoms of temporary 
       vs. chronic back pain, 
       non-surgical and surgical 
       interventions 
       Presenter:  
   Pam Buergi, RN 

ST. JOHN’S HOMELESS SHELTER/ 
MICAH CENTER 

 
St. John’s Homeless Shelter and the Micah Center are once again 
calling on the generosity of the community to donate needed 
items. Our Silent Auction Committee for our upcoming GALA is 
in need of baskets to use to group items for the auction. If you 
have any unused baskets, we could really use them.  
 
Here is a list of other items we need on an on-going basis: 
 
Toilet paper, spray cleaners (409, etc.), Pine Sol/Mr. Clean, 
spray deodorant, toilet bowl cleaner, Comet cleanser, creamer, 
sugar, Styrofoam bowls, 8 oz. Styrofoam cups, 8 oz. paper/
plastic cups, paper plates, disinfectant wipes, razors, men’s  
deodorant, 45 gallon garbage bags, 13 gallon kitchen garbage 
bags, plastic spoons and forks. 
 

Items can be dropped off at the Micah Center 
located at 700 E. Walnut  

between 9:00 am - 4:30 pm Monday thru Thursday 
and 9:00 am - 12:00 pm on Friday. 
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DO YOU KNOW.....  
 
 

....of a parishioner who is currently 
homebound, in a nursing home 
or assisted living facility. If you have a 
relative or friend who is not able to 
attend Mass, please notify Deacon 
John Bundra at 490-1352, ext. 209 or 
email natjb@nativityparish.com. 

WOMEN’S GUILD  
 

 
 

BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS 
 

The Nativity of Our Lord Women’s Guild is 
looking for donations of used books (hardcover 
or soft) for their annual bazaar on November 19, 

2016. Please drop off your books in Bona Hall marked for the 
Bazaar.   
 

 

Please no Encyclopedias or Readers Digest.   
 

GRANNY’S ATTIC  
 

Please consider donating any clean, reusable items left from your 
rummage sale or any treasures you no longer need to Granny’s 
Attic for this year’s Bazaar. Toys, games, jewelry, 
knick-knacks, floral, kitchen, and household items are especially 
appreciated. 

 

No clothing or electronics 
please! Mark your donations 

“Granny’s Attic” and bring to 
 Bona Hall.   

 
 

Thank you. 

FREE BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING  
 

Nativity Members with Nursing Degrees will be  
available in the Narthex to take your blood pressure: 

 

Saturday, September 24 
Before 5:00 PM Mass (starting 4:30 PM) 

Sunday, September 25 
Between Masses (9:30-10:10 AM)  

 
Note: All information kept strictly confidential.  

Sorry but medical consultations are prohibited by law. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling all choir members or interested singers!  
EPH (Ecumenical Partnership for Housing) is offering a unique 
opportunity to be a part of the Voices of Hope Choir – performing 
a special concert to help raise awareness for EPH and celebrate 
our years of service to benefit the homeless in our area.  
Several choir directors have already committed, including Merle 
Colburn (St. Paul UMC) and Lyle and Michelle Becker 
(Resurrection Catholic). We are working to assemble a song list, 
focused around our theme of hope. If you have a passion for  
music, we’d love to hear from you! 
Please join us as we raise our voices in unison to spread the joy 
we all find in helping homeless families in our community  
transition to a life of hope, stability and self-sufficiency. 
(Need not be a volunteer with EPH to participate. Limited  
commitment required. A minimal number of practice dates will be 
held at Nativity of our Lord Parish. Specific dates and times to be 
determined.) 

Interested participants, please email  
JoAnn Hennigan/ jojoshenn@gmail.com 

no later than August 26. Include your name, phone number and 
what singing voice you have (soprano, alto, tenor or bass). 

Or call, 920-639-7755. 
Concert Date: 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 @ 2:00pm (early afternoon time) 
At Nativity of our Lord Parish/ 2270 S. Oneida Street. 
Light refreshments will be served after the show. 

 

ASHCARES (ASHWAUBENON CARES) 
 

Every day children come to school without their basic needs  
being met. ASHWAUBENON CARES (AshCares) has been 
established to provide families the opportunity to help each other. 
The following are current needs: 

If you can donate any of these items, please contact Kellie  
Bushmaker, Ashwaubenon School District at: 

kbushmaker@ashwaubenonk12.org or 492-2935, x3315. 
 

ONGOING NEEDS 
 

Elementary Schools: Children/youth snow boots, snow pants, 
 winter jackets 
 

All Schools: New socks, underwear and bras (all sizes) 

Request 
Date 

Item  
Requested 

Contact/ 
School 

Status 

8/30/16 Lady’s Bike Kelly 
Lohrentz 

IN NEED 

8/30/16 Sofa  IN NEED 

8/30/16 Chair (Reclining, 
Rocker, Glider) 

 IN NEED 

8/30/16   IN NEED 
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REPORTING SEXUAL ABUSE 
 

 
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 

of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 
YOU MATTER TO US — 

THERE IS HOPE! 
 
 
 

Crisis Center Pregnancy Hotline 
      436-8888          433-9955 

 

BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s Baptism after they 
have completed a two-part preparation program. Call 
the Parish Office at least 60 days before Baptism for 
interview and preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES  
September 11,  

October 9 & November 13 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
for those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2016 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES 
October 30 

 

RCIA—RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR 
ADULTS 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you 
or someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 
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